
 

Value Award Winners! 
 

The children who have been 
chosen for showing our values 
of respect, resilience and 
aspiration are: 
 
Arthur G  Ava 
Daisy  Ayva 
Darcie  Lucas 
Billy  Logan Mi 
Darcy  Cory 
Luize  Libby 
Miles W  Dylan 
Cody  Logan L 
 

Well done! 

Menu 
Just a reminder that school dinners are £3.00 per meal. 

  Don’t forget school lunches are free for all of EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2, and for those pupils in Years 3-6 who are eligible  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Fajita with rice Pork Sausages with 
mashed potato and 

gravy. 

Bubble Salmon with 
crinkle cut wedges 

Sliced Beef and 
Yorkshire pudding 

Fish Fingers and chips 

Tomato Pasta Sweet Potato and lentil 
Curry with rice 

Margarita Pizza vegetable Wellington Roasted Vegetable 
Lasagne 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 
Chocolate Shortbread 

biscuit 
Fruit and Jelly Banana Cake Chocolate sponge cake Jam and coconut 

sponge cake 
 

Dear Families, 
 
What a fantastic day to End the term with so many wonderful easter bonnets on parade. 
The children have been buzzing with excitement as we approach the easter weekend.  
 
A very well done to Year 3 who have performed their rendition of ‘The Tin Forest’ by Helen 
Ward to the whole school and parents this week. The story demonstrated our value of 
Respect and the importance of looking after the Earth. The children read their lines with 
confidence and sung the songs beautifully. The vibrant costumes of the birds and toucans 
dazzled the stage. We are SO proud of their resilience and for aspiring to be the best 
performers they could be. 
 
We have also had the pleasure of watching many children from a variety of year groups 
perform their Rocksteady concert this week. Its great to see how the children’s confidence 
and musical abilities have developed over the term. 
 
Year R have loved watching their chicks hatch and grow over the last few weeks; this has 
supported their learning about life cycles. The children have all been careful and handled 
the chicks with care. In keeping with the animal theme, Year 1 had their ‘Crazy Creatures’ 
workshop where they were visited by a dog, snake, millepede, cockroach, lizard and toad. 
I hope you have a lovely Easter weekend.   
 
Warm regards, Mrs Golding   
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak to Mrs Golding, Mrs East, Ms Freeley or Mrs Dawkins 
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Attendance 
 
Holbrook’s whole school 
attendance this week 
 is:  91.3% 
 
Bears  88% 
Turtles:  94 % 
Tigers:  90% 
Elephants:  90% 
Leopards:  98% 
Gorillas:  88% 
Whales:  95% 
Penguins: 91% 
 

Well done, Leopards! 

Safeguarding Spotlight 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
April: 
15th April – First day of term 
22nd April – Year 3 Fishbourne Roman 
Palace Trip 
30th April – PTFA Meeting at HPS (9am) 
 

Parents, Teachers and Friends of the Federation Association (PTFA) We need you! 
 

If you would like to take an active role and find out more about PTFA volunteering opportunities, then please email 
adminoffice@holbrook.hants.sch.uk or attend one of our monthly meetings. 

 

Easter Raffle Winners 
Well done to all of our Easter Raffle 
Winners! 
Darcie         Harrison H   Freddie H     Lily 
Gracie         Harry B        Kal-El             Ollie 
Logan M    Charlotte P 
 

 


